
 Operations Memorandum 
 

OM2016-29  Page 1 of 1 
 

 

To: CVG Airlines and Tenants 
 
From:  Brian Cobb, VP - Customer Experience 
 

Subject:  South Airfield Drive Tunnel Maintenance  
 

Date: October 4, 2016 

 

 

   Beginning Monday morning, October 17th, KCAB personnel will begin maintenance on the Honeywell 

life safety system located in the South Airfield tunnel. The tunnel will remain open during the project. 

Drivers should be alert to safety lane restrictions between the work hours of 7am – 330pm Monday 

through Friday. The north portion of the tunnel will undergo maintenance the first week and the south 

portion the week after. All work is anticipated to be completed by Friday, October 28th.  

 

 Temporary electronic signage along with normal maintenance signage will be in place during work 

hours to alert all drivers. Please be vigilant to workers during this maintenance event. 

South Airfield Drive  

Work Zone 

North Tunnel (10/17-21) 

South Tunnel (10/24-28) 


